

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin



21st November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We value your opinions and would appreciate it if you could take a moment to complete the Parent's Questionnaire on the reverse of this letter, your response is anonymous and all we ask is that the completed form is returned to school before Tuesday 26th November.

Parent view

As well as completing the Parent's Questionnaire we would appreciate your opinions on the Ofsted Parent View website. Ofsted Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think of your child's school.

How to use Ofsted Parent View

Visit: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

Log in / Register

You need your email address and password for the simple log-in process. Just follow the on-screen instructions.

You will then be sent an email with a link to activate your log-in.

Search

To search for a school, just enter the name of the school and/or part of the address (road, city, town or postcode) in the search boxes when you are asked to.

Select Rye Primary School from the search results.

Questionnaire

There will be a number of questions to answer, for example, 'My child is happy at this school' with a choice of responses:

- Strongly agree
- Agree
- Disagree
- Strongly disagree
- Don't know

Some questions have additional options that allow more information to be provided.

Use the 'Next' button to move to the next question. If you change your mind you can use the 'Previous' button to go back.

Once you have completed all questions, click on 'Finish' and the questionnaire is complete.

Alerts

Registered users can sign up to receive an email when the results for a specific provider become publicly available and when there is a change in the number of responses after this. You can choose the frequency of the alerts at set up and by going to your profile.

Thank you for your continued support and as always please feel free to chat to me on the gate in the morning if you would like to raise any concerns.

Yours sincerely

Miss K Martin

Head of School

